
 

August 26, 2020 

 

Welcome Families! 

I am so excited to start this year with your kiddos. This month we will be working a lot on our 
class routine and meeting new friends! We will be meeting our class mascot in the first couple 
of days. I thought it would be fun to name him together as a class. We will also be learning 
about our families and fall, along with letters, sounds, numbers, shapes, and colors! I try to 
make our activities as fun and as memorable as possible. My goal is to make sure that everyone 
is comfortable and having fun at school. I would love to get a family picture from everyone to 
hang on our classroom wall. This has always made my kids in the past feel really comfortable.  

You can stay informed on what is happening in our class by reading over our monthly calendar, 
newsletter, snack schedule and Mrs. Simpson's "What's Happening." I am also always available 
by email for any questions you have throughout our time together. I think it's really important 
to keep open communication. I can not wait to get to know all of you!  

See you soon! 

Charlotte Gailliot 

gailliotcharlotte@gmail.com 

 

 

Welcome to Preschool! 
From Our 

“___???___” Frog  
3 Year Old Class 

mailto:gailliotcharlotte@gmail.com

